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Hi Members,

  

This is a reminder that tomorrow we will be having another general meeting that is also
mandatory for all FBLA Bay Section competitors. We'll be covering logistics and introducing
new events. Attendance will be taken so make sure you attend! Hope to see you all tomorrow :)

  

Best,

  

Jasmine
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